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I register my objection to the plan for building over much of the green belt in the area

Firstly the green belt has amenity and landscape value. It is valuable farmland and should not be built on. The
wildlife needs protecting.

Also the roads are very busy at certain times already. There is no infrastructure in place to accommodate more
housing, drs, schooling and shops.

There is much brown belt land in the Warrington surrounding areas that should be utilised first

Signed
Geoffrey Hulme
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